Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of '1066' Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8-15pm On Tuesday, 9th January, 1990.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)

Esther Caroenter
Denis Coleman
Barbara Powell
Sid Powell
Colin Sinden
Ernie Spray

Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

Apologies - None

The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and adopted.

Matters arising: - Graham and Jane Lade have accepted membership and received their membership cards. They have forwarded £6.50, being £1.50 for one badge and £5 as a donation.

Dinner/Dance 1990: Everything is in hand and the tickets, again printed free of charge by Dave Morris, are going quite well. The Chairman has 44 definite bookings at present with more anticipated. Esther Carpenter also has a number of bookings in hand.

Neither Mrs. Jones nor Tim Carpenter wish to make a speech to welcome the guests and after some discussion Esther Carpenter agreed to make the speech this year.

It was decided not to buy wine for the guest of honour this year as it was felt this was not always appreciated on previous occasions.

Esther Carpenter is to purchase the main raffle prize and tickets. Other prizes are to be doneted by Committee members.

As in previous years it will be arranged to have a break after the meal to enable the hotel staff to clear the tables before the speeches.

The Chairman, Esther Carpenter and Ernie Spray will meet at 10am on Tuesday, 23rd January, 1990, to finalise matters.

Financial: The £6.50 received from Graham Lade has been banked and £17.75 interest has been credited by the Bank.

The Chairman has now retrieved the $\pounds 3$ owed him for stamps purchased as shown in the last Minutes.

A £1 fine has been received for the non-wearing of badge.

A loss of £8 was incurred on the Christmas tea minibus.

The Bank balance now stands at £403.52. This is an increase of £14.25 since the last Meeting.

The Bank and Receipt Books were checked and approved.

Christmas Tea 1989: 20 people sat down to the meal, which, although 50p dearer than last year, all those spoken to thought a much better spread. The evening was not quite as jolly as last time but all present seemed to enjoy it. The Chairman has spoken to the landlady of the Ashtree Inn and thanked her for her efforts.

Ernie Spray is to be thanked very much indeed for again providing musical entertainment.

The minibus was again used as transport and cost £48 but only 10 people used this 'bus at £4 per head, making a loss of £8.

Christmas Tea 1990: A provisional booking for the same weekend in 1990, namely, 16th December, has been made. Various suggestions were put forward and discussed regarding this and it was decided not to confirm the booking until after the next Committee meeting in February.

Any other business: None.

Next Committee Meeting: The next Meeting was arranged for 8pm on Tuesday, 20th February, 1990, to be held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was expressed to the Chairman and Secretary.

The Meeting was closed at 9-05pm.

Signed:	•		•																				
		C	h	8	i	r	m	8	n	0	f	t	h	e	M	е	е	t	i	n	0		